AGENDA NO: |

MEETING DATE: May 23, 2017
Special Meeting

THE FOLLOWING PUBLIC CORRESPONDENCE
WAS RECEIVED BY THE CITY COUNCIL
FOLLOWING POSTING OF THE AGENDA



Dana Swanson

G i R
: ' RECEIVE
From: Peggy Mandeville I oD
Sent: Tuesday, May 23, 2017 8:49 AM ‘ ‘
To: Council MAY 2 3 zui/
Subject: 5/23 Budget Study Session #2
City Clerk

The proposed budget includes staffing modifications and a cost of living adjustment which will increase the City's long
term financial responsibility for employee salaries and CalPERS obligations. Given the City's longer term structural
challenges identified in this budget process, it would be informative to have the budget document include a discussion
of the other staffing options considered and why options with shorter term financial impacts ultimately were not
pursued. Thank you. ‘

Peggy Mandeville
Morro Bay resident

Sent from my iPhone



